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To

The Principal

BANKURA CHRISTIAN COLLEGE
COLLEGE ROAD,

BANKURA - 722101

WEST BENGAL

Dear Sir/Madam,
Sub: Establishing NPTEL Local Chapter in your college

Greetings from the NPTEL office.

This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter accepting to host NPTEL Local Chapter in your
institution.

The Single Point of Contact (SPOC) nominated from your college is

Name of SPOC: DR. BIKASH CHAKRABORTY
Designation: ASSISTANT PROFESSOR
Department:PHYSICS

Contact No(s):9434216589

E-mail id: bikash.bcc@gmail.com

We wish to inform you that all future correspondence related to NPTEL contents and online courses

will be made to the afore-mentioned SPOC. He/she will be routinely updated with all the latest NPTEL
initiatives which then may be circulated among the students.

We are also happy to share that a dedicated NPTEL Local Chapter web page is being created and your
institution will have a separate page on it (http:/nptel.ac.in/LocalChapter).

Thanking you.

Sincerely

Anupam Basu

Chairman and Head Centre for Educatio:

IIT KHARAGPUR
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